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I am a resident of Keizer.  I don't know anyone that likes the automatic registration.  

Our country and the State of Oregon has been able to register to vote for a long time 

without this automatic registration.  By allowing people to make an effort to register 

we know that these are people that want to vote and understand how to learn the 

issues.  People don't automatically get a drivers license.  People don't automatically 

pay their taxes and yet people drive and pay taxes.  This auto registration is wasteful 

and unnecessary.  I vote to put an end to this auto registration. 


